
WHEELERS LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
26th May 2017 

 
On Friday 7th July, Year 5 will be visiting The Severn Valley Railway as part of their topic 
work.  The visit is used to support aspects of the History curriculum, World War II – 
evacuation. 
 
The children will travel by coach, leaving school at 8.50 am returning to school by the 
same method by approx. 5.00 p.m. 
 
Children are able to come in 1940s style clothing (boys in shorts, shirt, girls in summer 
dress etc). 
 

Can children bring in a box, similar to a tea bag size box before the trip so we can get it 
covered in brown paper ready to be used as a gas mask container! 

 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch together with two drinks – no glass bottles or 
fizzy drinks please.   If children are not wearing 1940’s clothing then they should wear 
school uniform and bring a waterproof coat. If the weather forecast is for sunshine, then 
please provide a sunhat!  
 
The cost of the visit will require a contribution of £10.00 per child.  This is for the coach 
fare and insurance.  School is able to cover the cost of the entrance and session charges. 
No child will be omitted from the visit, however, it is necessary to have substantial 
contributions in order for the trip to go ahead.  
 
Please complete the form and return it to school by 26th June   
 
Year 5 teachers will be the teachers in charge on the day. 
 
 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

Year 5 visit to Severn Valley Railway – 7thJuly 
 
 
I would like my child _______________________________ Class __________ 
to take part in the class trip and to the best of my knowledge, my child is medically fit to 
take part in the activities planned.  (If your child suffers from a serious medical complaint 
which may need treatment, please enclose a letter giving details). 
 
I enclose £      
 
 
Signed _____________________________ Parent/Guardian 

 

 


